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February 17, 2023

Brenntag Southeast, Inc.
Attn: Mr. Shawn Wiram
3111 North Post Road
Indianapolis, IN 46226

Re: Approval of Remedial Action Work Plan, Area #3, dated October 18, 2022

Brenntag Southeast, Charleston, South Carolina
Consent Agreement 00-252-W

SCDHEC Site ID 50975

Charleston County

Dear Mr. Wiram:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has received
and reviewed the above referenced Remedial Action Work Plan for the Brenntag Southeast facility in
Charleston, South Carolina. The Department concurs that the proposed actions are necessary and
appropriate to address Area #3. The Work Plan is approved.

The Department will initiate public notice activities consistent with the National Contingency Plan. In
order to ensure compliance with these requirements, please provide at least two weeks' notice prior
to the scheduled start date.

Please contact me by phone at (803) 898-0733, or by email at hornostr@dhec.sc.gov if you would like
to discuss this project.

Sincerely,

RN

Tim Hornosky, P.G.
State Voluntary Cleanup Program
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Wendy Boswell, Low Country EA (Charleston/McMillan Office)

S.C. Department of Health and Environmental Control 1 OO
2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201 (803) 898-3432 www.scdhec.gov



Steve Burris, BES burris.seve@gmail.com

Chad Wilson, Brenntag Southeast, Inc. CTWilson@brenntag.com
Ben Hagood, benhagoodjr@gmail.com

Maybank Hagood, mhagood@sddholdings.com

Ed Hirchsenson, Arcadis Edward.hirschenson@arcadis.com
Tom Hutto, GEL Thomas.hutto@gel.com

Michael G. Muthig, IPGX , MGM.IPGX@Gmail.com
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